WATERFORD HOMEOWNERS ASSOCIATION, INC.

BOARD OF DIRECTORS MEETING

FEBRUARY 28, 2005

A Board of Directors meeting was held to discuss comments about the February 15, 2005 Neighborhood Picnic.

Treasurers report $754.33 balance in account after picnic expenses.

Thank you notes were sent out to The City of Deerfield Beach Services and local businesses that supported the picnic.

It was stated that comments and concerns were heard from neighbors both at the picnic and when the flyers were being delivered homeowners before the event. It was agreed that a mission statement would be developed stating the goals of the Association. This statement will be included on all newsletters that are sent out.

Photos from the picnic are available on the web site.

A newsletter will go out with photos from the picnic and general information about the

association. Information about the web site will be included in the newsletter.

Respectfully submitted,

Denise Bogner

